
From: Carol Doughty  
Sent: 15 May 2023 16:32 
To: Planning 
Subject: re planning application 2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
It has come to my attention that there are plans to erect a ferris wheel  in 
camden market.  This seems extremely irresponsible as it is already a very 
densely packed area.  I live in Kentish Town and walk past/through the market 
canal a lot and am often overwhelmed by the amount of people in the area.  I 
think this would be a safety issue for the area as well as increase noise and anti 
social behaviour. 
 
i hope that camden will refuse permission.  This is not an area that needs to 
attract anymore people and it seems completely illogical to have a ferris wheel 
in such a compact and congested area. 
 
Regards 
 
Carol Doughty 
 
 


